Subject: Cell Society 3rd Annual Clinical Meeting - Speaker Packet

Dear Dr. Burt,

Thank you for agreeing to serve as a faculty member for the upcoming CME activity Cell Society 3rd Annual Clinical Meeting: A Course in Regenerative Medicine which will be held September 19-20, 2013 at the Coronado Island Marriott Hotel in San Diego, California.

Thank you for your time and I look forward to hearing back from you. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any additional questions or concerns.

Warm Regards, Marie Chotiner



Marie Chotiner

Program Assistant
Continuing Professional Development

Continuing Professional Development
Center for Advanced Medical Learning and Simulation (CAMLS)